La Junta de Beneficencia participated in the CTE Safety and Occupational Health Working Day
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Within the framework of the Safety and Occupational Health Day (SSO) the Ecuadorian Transit
Authority Organized an open house session in which authorities, employees, invited guests and
collaborators as well as different invited public and private institutions interchanged criteria
regarding a culture of prevention among the population as well as the social, mental and
physical welfare of the workers.

In this event la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil included a stand to communicate the
Institution’s social work for the community, services offered by the different departments and
technical help which has been extended on a national level thanks to agreements with
international organizations.




